STATE OF
COLORADO

Fwd: M-2013-068

Kaldenbach - DNR, Tom <tom.kaldenbach@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 25, 2013 at 10:49 AM
To: Kathy Alire - DNR <kathy.alire@state.co.us>
Cc: Michael Cunningham - DNR <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Kathy,
Please insert this string of emails and their attachments into Li.

Thanks,
Tom

Forwarded message
From: Kaldenbach - DNR, Tom <tom.kaldenbach@state.co.us>

Date: Fri, Oct 25, 2013 at 10:47 AM

Subject: Re: M-2013-068

To: Environment-Inc <Environment-inc@outdrs.net>

Cc: Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Ken Evans <gravelkingjr@yahoo.com>, Caleb
Liesveld <caleb@colorosered.com>, Jeff Bradley <jefi@bradleyblastingco.com>

Steve,
Michael is out of the office today, so | have provided the attached extension approval.
Thank you for the request.

Tom

On Fri, Oct 25, 2013 at 10:12 AM, Environment-Inc <Environment-inc@outdrs.net> wrote:
Michael,

Attached is a request letter to extend the decision date from today until Nov 1, 2013, a week. Sorry it
has taken so long to get the adequacy done and back to you. Also, attached is the Adequacy Response, I
finally got the sign of f that it was accurate. I will mail the originals today.

If you have any questions please call on me.
Regards,

Steve

Steve O'Brian
Environment, Inc.

7985 Vance Dr., #205A
Arvada, CO 80003
(303) 423-7297



(303) 423-7599 Fax
Environment_inc@outdrs.net

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you have received this
communication in error, please delete this message from all media and notify me immediately. Thank you
for your cooperation.

Tom Kaldenbach

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

(303) 866-3567, ext. 8128

Tom Kaldenbach

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

(303) 866-3567, ext. 8128
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STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

October 25, 2013

Mr. Stevan L. O’Brian
Environment, Inc.

7985 Vance Drive, Suite 205A
Arvada, CO 80003

Re: Colorado Rose Red Stone Resource, Permit Application No. M-2013-068

Approval of Extension Request

Dear Mr. O’Brian:

COLORADO
DIVISION OF

RECLAMATION
MINING

—&—
SAFETY

John W. Hickenlooper
Govemnor

Mike King
Executive Director

Loretta E. Pineda
Director

As requested in your letter that we received on October 25, 2013, DRMS approves your request to extend the decision

deadline for the above-referenced application. The new deadline is November 1, 2013.

If you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to the new deadline, it will be your
responsibility to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this application. If there are
still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no extension has been requested, the application will be

denied.

Sincerely,

Tom Kl AL

Tom Kaldenbach
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

cc (via email): Michael Cunningham, DRMS

Office of

Mined Land Reclamation Denver « Grand Junction « Durango

Office of

Active and Inactive Mines



